
IN THE MATTER OF PART 6 OF THE PHARMACY ACT 2007 

Timothy Cleary, MPSI (Reg, No. 4788)

Following a hearing of the Professional Conduct Committee (PCC) into a complaint made 
against Timothy Cleary, MPSI Reg, No. (4788) the Council considered the report of the PCC on 2 
February 2023 and decided to admonish Mr Cleary, and to give public notice of that 
admonishment in the public interest. The Council also decided that it was not in the public 
interest to publish the Committee report or transcript of the Inquiry. 

Effective Date of Decision: 02 February 2023

https://thepsi.ie/Libraries/Findings_and_Decisions/A_Kingston_PCC_Report.sflb.ashx



